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Arctic Data Center Newsletter

Arctic Data Center Course Registration Now Live

We are pleased to announce three upcoming Arctic data science courses. Each

year, our curation and outreach teams provide hands-on workshops held in Santa

Barbara, CA and virtually, and we are pleased to announce the dates for the

upcoming data training sessions this Spring 2022. Travel support is available for

in-person participation.

Reproducible Practices for Arctic Research Using R

February 14th - 18th, 2022 (remote) 

This remote workshop will provide an overview of

best data management practices, data science tools

for cleaning and analyzing data, and concrete steps

and methods for more easily documenting and

preserving their data at the Arctic Data Center. Learn

more and apply by January 21st, 2022 here.

Scalable and Computationally Reproducible

Approaches to Arctic Research

March 21st - 25th, 2022 (Santa Barbara, CA) 

This in-person workshop will provide researchers with

an introduction to advanced topics in

computationally reproducible research in python and

R, including software and techniques for working

with very large datasets. Learn more and apply by

January 21st, 2022 here.

Fundamentals in Data Management for Qualitative
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haycock-chavez@nceas.ucsb.edu (805) 893-2500

Natasha Haycock-Chavez Community Engagement and

Outreach Coordinator

and Quantitative Arctic Research

April 18th - 22nd, 2022 (Santa Barbara, CA)

This in-person workshop will provide researchers with

an overview of reproducible and ethical research

practices, steps and methods for more easily

documenting and preserving their data at the Arctic

Data Center, and an introduction to programming in

R, paying particular attention to qualitative data

management. Learn more and apply by January 21st,

2022 here.

Please apply to any of these courses by January 21st, 2022. If you have any

questions please do not hesitate to reach out. We look forward to seeing you in

the New Year!
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